
Expression of Interest for the EUralo Chair Position (2013- 2025) 
  
I have participated, as Internet Society France, in the process of formation of EURALO. I am 
one of the signing members of the MOU between ICANN and Euralo. I do care about our 
organization and its future. 
I am happy to apply to be return to the Euralo Chair position. 
We, with Natalia, have worked as a team to serve the EURALO members. 
We are in the process to finalize the first EURALO Rule of procedures, it was a long journey. 
Thanks for your involvement. 
After few years without face to fac meeting, we are now able to involve in meeting, on equal 
footing, participants both face to face and online. 
I am sure we will with all the EURALO leaders (ALAC, Board, NomCom, Individual 
Association… members) to work as a team. 
  
I hope we will be able to continue the good job at EUralo level with all the ALSes including 
the one with individual Internet end-users. A good collaboration with other RALOs, with 
ALAC and with our European partners (RIPE NCC, Centr, European Governments 
(Commission, council….). 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thanks some of the people who works with me during 
the last few years. 
I am working with a very capable and efficient Secretary (Natalia Filina). She is doing 
amazing job. 
EURALO can also count on a diversity and concerned Board members (Anne-Marie, 
Ricardo, Lutz). 
Thanks Roberto Gaetano, as Chair of the Individual member association, he has done an 
excellent job and was always willing to give advice. 
The ALAC members from Europe (Joanna, Pari, Matthias, Tommi). 
The NomCom rep (Yrjö). 
And last but not least Olivier CL, always ready to help. 
Thanks also to all the ALS participants from our region. 
  
One World, One Internet, One Euralo. 
  
All the best 
  
Sebastien Bachollet  
 
 


